
Bulletin No. 1088

Friday 28th June
@LadyLanePark

Dear Parents,

This morning, we have been lucky enough to watch the Infant’s Summer Celebration dressed rehearsal.  I was 
so impressed with how confident the children were, especially as it is the first time on stage for our 
Kindergarten children.  Thank you for all your support with costumes, the children look fantastic. The 
performances are in the school hall next Tuesday & Wednesday and will start at 9.15am, we look forward to 
seeing you there.

Also this morning, I watched the Kindergarten pupils take their personalised Hobby Horses for a gallop around 
the playground to prepare themselves for the Kindergarten Grand National Race on Monday at Sports Day. 
Please see Class Dojo for the new format of Sports Day this year and contact your Form Teachers if you have 
any questions.  All pupils can come to school in their PE kits with a plain house colour t-shirt on, they don’t 
need their folders but please remember to send a water bottle.  If you are taking your child straight home after 
Sports Day, please collect them from your class teachers and ensure they are signed out before you leave.  We 
are excited to welcome Mr Jarman, our Director of Sport for September,  to our Sports Day event, please do say 
hello if you get the chance.  

Thank you to Mrs Beckett (Form 2 & Form 5 Parent) for coming on board as a Parent Advisory Governor.  I am 
extremely grateful for the support of our advisory governing body and very much look forward to welcoming 
Mrs Beckett to the team, I know she will bring a great deal of useful insight to our meetings.  Mrs Beckett joins 
Mrs Simpson on the team.

On Thursday 4th July, I will be announcing our new Heads of School for September at the Junior Prize Giving 
Picnics.  I have enjoyed reading the LVI pupil letters of application, all of which have been well thought out and 
beautifully written.  As well as the Heads of School, all classes from F1-UVI will find out who has been awarded 
the Form Prize, for academic excellence, and the Progress Prize, for all round progress.  For Juniors, we will also 
find out who has been awarded the prestigious Maths Shield, Science Shield & English Writing Cup.  The 
recipients of which are excelling academically in the given subject.  The picnics are for pupils only so we will 
publish the winners in next week’s Bulletin.

This afternoon, our UVI & LVI pupils will return from a phenomenal week in Wales at the Plas Menai Outdoor 
Pursuits Centre.  Once again, a huge thank you to Miss Raw for planning and organising the trip with me and to 
Miss Knowles, Mrs Vernon & Mr Nazir for supporting Miss Raw in Wales.  I know the children have had a 
fantastic time and made some very special memories.  The staff have been very impressed with the children’s 
attitudes and although they have enjoyed the trip – I am sure they are ready for some well deserved rest this 
weekend.

Next week is our final week of this academic year and we will be saying goodbye to our UVI pupils as they head 
off on the next step of their educational journey.  I would like to wish them, and any other pupils who are not 
returning in September, all the very best and hope they have a fantastic final week in school.

Have a lovely weekend!

 Kind Regards,

 Mrs. Arnold & The Staff at Lady Lane Park School & Little Gems Nursery



Lady Lane Park School & Nursery Menu
Week: Monday 1st July – Friday 5th July

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Sports Day
Sandwich 

Lunch

Fish Fingers, 
Chips 

& 
Beans

Sliced Ham or Roast 
Chicken with 

 Buttered Potatoes
 &  

Peas/Corn

Prize Giving 
Picnic 

Lunches

Pupil Choice 

Voting Today – 
Confirmed on 

Friday
Homemade
 Oaty Biscuit

Jelly
 & 

Ice Cream

–
Pre-booked

Jacket 
Potato/Salad & 

Topping

Vegetarian – Omelette
Halal – Chicken

Pre-booked
Jacket Potato/Salad 

& Topping

Pre-booked
Jacket 

Potato/Salad 
& Topping

Upcoming Events

July

Sports Day – Monday 1st July

Nursery Stay & Play – Monday 1st July - 9:30am-10:30am

Infant Summer Celebration – Tues 2nd July & Wed 3rd July – 9:15am – 10:15am

Parents Consultations –Wednesday 3rd July 4-6pm & Thursday 4th July – 6-8pm. Form 

1, Form 3 & UVI 

Infant Information Evening Wednesday 3rd July 6.30pm-7.30pm Current Sunflowers, 

Form 1 & Form 2

Prize Giving Picnics – Thursday 4th July

Nursery Graduation – Friday 5th July

Break up for Summer – Friday 5th July

Holiday Club – Monday 8th July – Friday 23rd August

Our Lunch Menu





The summer holidays are fast approaching, but no need to worry! Our dedicated holiday 
club team is here and ready to take your bookings.

We are open on the following dates:
W/c - Monday 8th July
W/c- Monday 15th July
W/c- Monday 22nd July
W/c- Monday 29th July

W/c-Monday 5th August
W/c -Monday 12th August
W/c- Monday 19th August

To book your child’s place please message 
Mrs. Kernick via class dojo.

Congratulations to Moe in Nursery for 
coming a spectacular 2nd place in his 
first bike race on Thursday at Otley 

Cycle Races,
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